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We hope you had a Great Weekend ! 

Thank you to everyone who attended our recent family forum.  We hope you found our ‘Communication’         

discussion helpful. If you need any more info or support, do not hesitate to contact us. 

School closes Friday 27th May and reopens Tuesday 7th June. 

Have a Great Half Term! 

 

 

Nick’s 50 Miles in 24 Hours 

Nick has been training hard for his walking challenge 

to raise funds for The Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund. 

He will be completing his 50 miles in 24 hours walk 

during half term. 

There is a link to Nick’s Just Giving page on our fb 

page or you can follow the link: 

 

 

It looks like Connor’s Class had a lovely time visiting       

St Annes Beach. 

Fun in the sand and fish and chips for lunch 

 



Aisling’s Class - Oliver 

Samantha’s Class – Archie 

Laura’s Class – Talha and Menaal 

Libby’s Class – Michael. A 

Rebecca’s Class - Samuel 

Danielle’s Class - Aayan 

Julie’s Class – Kyle 

 Connor’s Class - Everyone 

Alison’s Class - Ryan 

Jack’s Class - Reuben 

 

         

 

 

            Staff -  Anna. B 

Children - Charlie.B, Zachary, Phinn 

 and Varian 

  

Anna is our staff member of the week for gaining lots of  

confidence in class, settling in really well and being amazing 

with the children. 

  

Well Done Anna! 

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

. 

We would love to share your Platinum Jubilee celebrations photos on our newsletter. 

You can send photos etc.to: 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

We are going to be putting 

a different Makaton sign 

every week onto the   

newsletter. This will give 

you the opportunity to 

practise different signs with 

your child at home. 

Queen 

Makaton Sign 



What is the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee?  


